
MAXWELL MOTORSPORTS & DRIVING SCHOOL 

BASIC TEEN/ADULT DEFENSIVE DRIVING PROGRAM 

Cell Phone Policy/Electronic Devices 
 

Maxwell Motorsports and Driving School policy: All cell phones or electronic devices will be placed in 

the holder with the students name at the beginning of the class and the student can pick them 
up at the end of the class day.  The class day (defined as being from the time a student arrives 

in class and until school is dismissed for the day), cell phones or any electronic devices may not 
be used by students. 

If a student is discovered with a cell phone or electronic device the cell phone/electronic device 
will be confiscated and returned during a parent conference. An adult will be dismissed 

Not only are cell phones/electronic devices a potential distraction to the classroom learning environment, 

but the technology available on many cell phones makes it possible for students to photograph and send 

copies of tests to other students, text message test questions to other students, and otherwise compromise 
the integrity of our teachers’ assessments and grading of student learning. 

There is no reason that a student should need to use a cell phone or electronic device during 

the regular school day. There would not be an instance requiring an emergency communication with/from 

a student in which our school would fail to assist a student, parent, or other responsible adult with that 
situation by using a school telephone. 

There is no reason that a student should need to use a cell phone or electronic device during 

driving instruction. If the student uses the cell phone or electronic device, the driving instruction is 
terminated and a conference with parents will be required before any additional driving is done. 

I/we agree to abide by the policy as stated above 

Parent Signature: _______________________________   Date: _________________________ 

 

Student Signature: _______________________________   Date: __________________________ 

 
 

 
 

 


